
Pre-School Newsletter 

 

This will be the last week of out topic Chinese New Year Celebrations, this is known as the 

Lantern Festival, it can also be called the Spring Festival or the Lunar New Year, and we are 

celebrating the Year of the Dragon.  

 

During our topic, the children have gained an awareness of the Chinese culture, their 

celebrations, traditions, foods and superstitions. This week we are going to create a Dragon for 

their dragon parade around the school grounds.   

 

Learning Intentions linked to class subject:  

• Select tools and use various techniques to assemble and join materials together; 

• Talking about the traditions and celebrations;  

• Explore colour, texture, shape and for;  

• Start to create a Dragon for Chinese celebrations.  

                                                                       

Sound Of the week  

Letter sound in class is ‘M’ looking forward to seeing the children's lovely artwork to support 

our speech sounds.  

                                                                        

Gentle Reminders  

7th March World Book Day. Children can dress up in their favourite character.  

                                                                         

Parent Volunteers  

If you would like to volunteer and take part in the settings activities, speak to Mrs. Plowman. It 

is a rewarding experience and the children do so much better when schools and families work 

together.  

 

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  

 

  


